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Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been wonderful to have some of our children back at school this week. They have all grown so much which shows just how long they have been away from us. It has been fantastic to hear their voices and laughter around the school again. 

As you can imagine a lot of hard work has gone into reopening our school to ensure that it can operate in a safe manner. The children have adapted well to their new environment and I am proud of how grown up they have all been regarding the new changes and restrictions. Every child that has come back into school this week has clearly enjoyed being back reconnecting with friends and school staff.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for your help by keeping to your allotted drop off and pick up time, using social distancing guidance and ensuring that your children come to school with everything they need. These new systems are vitally important when it comes to keeping everybody safe.

I know you as parents have had an enormous task over the last few months and to those of you who still have your children at home you are doing a fantastic job. We have not forgotten any of you that remain at home and we will continue to support you in whatever way that we can.

As many of you are aware, we do not yet know the future plans for the school going forward. As soon as we know, we will make sure that you are informed. Unfortunately, we do not have any pre warning of what the government decides therefore, the daily briefings are our initial form of notification from the government. It is a few days later that we will receive the official guidance.

Lastly, I would like to thank all of the staff that have taken on this challenge with such enthusiasm. Everybody has played their part in making sure that the school is a safe place to work, play and enjoy. Thank you to all the parents that have sent in supportive comments. Please be assured I share these messages regularly with the staff and they have been very encouraging and well received.

Keep safe and I hope it will not be too long now that we see all of our children back at school.
Best wishes,

Mrs Sarbutts
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